
 
Cumberland County Citizens’ Academy Application 

The Cumberland County Citizens’ Academy helps citizens gain a better understanding of what 
county government does and how the various departments play a vital role in the community.  

The Fall 2015 Citizens’ Academy will run Sept. 15-Oct. 27 for seven consecutive Tuesdays from 
6-9 p.m. at various county government locations. Class size is limited, and academy slots are 
filled on a first-come, first-serve basis. Citizens are encouraged to apply promptly. Participants 
are asked to commit to attending all six classes.  

You must be a Cumberland County resident to apply. 

Please complete the application and return to Sally Shutt, Chief Public Information Director, 
P.O. Box 1829, Fayetteville, NC, 28302-1829 or FAX to (910) 678-7717. For more information, 
please call (910) 437-1921 or email sshutt@co.cumberland.nc.us.   

Please fill out form completely. 

Name: 
 

Address: 
 

Phone: 
 

Email: 
 

Why do you want to attend Citizens’ Academy? 
 

Sign:  Date:  
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